
Hillcrest Farm Homes Association Board Meeting Minutes 
 

Thursday, January 16th 2014, at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Hillcrest Farm Homes Association Board of Directors 
was called to order on Thursday, January 16th 2014 at 6:40 p.m. at Arby’s, 22410 W 66th Street, 
Shawnee, KS 66226. Members present were Paul Hurley, HOA President; Lisa Ferraro, 
Property Manager, CMC; Michelle Kriks, HOA Treasurer; Rick Lind, HOA Vice-President and 
Heather Marshall, HOA Secretary. 

 
The December HOA financial statements were received and placed on file. 
 
The minutes of the HOA Board meeting held November 11th, 2013 were read and 

approved with minor corrections. 
 
The next meeting will be held at the Annual General Meeting of the Hillcrest Farm 

Homeowners, scheduled for Monday, February 24th at 7:00 pm at Clear Creek Elementary 
School, 5815 Monticello Road, Shawnee, KS 66226. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:38 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

___________________________ 
 
 

Heather Marshall, Secretary. 


